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1. As land owners, we highly concerned about the carbon emissions and environmental
impact on the neighborhood with this project.

2. This project already disturbing the development of the green projects on our land and
causing our losses at least £300k per year with the relevant tax revenue for the Havering
Council.

3. There are few other ways to improve the transportation of the Thames crossing such
as bridges and ferries which are much cheaper and less bad impacts to the environment
and communities.

Best Regards

Lai Yu Cheung





